
CLOSING THE OPPORTUNITY GAP BY  
BUILDING SCHOOL READINESS AT HOME

The national, research-proven Parent-Child Home Program (PCHP) invests in economically and 
educationally disadvantaged children from families who are ages 2-4 years, by successfully 
strengthening families and equipping parents to prepare their children for school success through 
intensive home visiting.

An investment of $5,000 a year per family 
reduces future costs associated with academic 
failure, child abuse and neglect and poor health.*
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*David W. Willis, M.D., Director of Division of Home Visiting and Early Childhood Systems, Maternal and Child Health Bureau, US Dept. of Health and Human Services: 2013 presentation to National Governors’ Assoc.



Deka was a new mom who had been living in the U.S. for only a few years when she 
began PCHP in September 2008 with her first child, Fardausa. An immigrant from 
Somalia, she had lived in a refugee camp in Kenya before coming to the U.S. Following 
her daughter’s graduation from PCHP, Deka was so impressed with the program she 
became a PCHP Early Learning Specialist herself!

Deka teaches other families after seeing her own child’s success 

For more information: 
Kristi Murray, LSW, Parent-Child Home Program Manager  |  952-417-2120  |  kmurray@jfcsmpls.org

PCHP changes the 

way parents interact 

with their children 

and demonstrates to 

parents that they really 

can have an impact 

on the developmental 

growth of their child.

Fardausa

PCHP CHILDREN COMPARED TO 
THEIR SOCIO-ECONOMIC PEERS: 

30%  higher 
graduation rate

50% more likely to be 
ready for kindergarten 

PCHP is a program of Jewish Family and Children’s Service of Minneapolis
5905 Golden Valley Rd  |  Golden Valley, MN 55422
952-546-0616  |  952-593-1778 fax
www.jfcsmpls.org

This program is made possible by a grant from MN Dept. of Education

INCREASING HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION RATES 
FOR LOW-INCOME CHILDREN

No PCHP

2 Years 
of PCHP

Percent Graduating High School

53.9%
84.1%


